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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 20 December 2011  
 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 

EIT Review of Commissioned Carers and Independent Living Services 
 

The officer project team is preparing to show the commissioning arrangements for 
services and cost benefit analysis. This will include: 
 

• A review of where each contract stands when compared within a strategic 
relevance framework. This work will confirm whether the aims of facilitating 
independence are met and help in developing longer term commissioning 
intentions 

• An analysis of self assessments undertaken by providers into the value for 
money that each contract gives 

• A similar analysis of the self assessment undertaken by providers into the 
quality of services provided 

 
Further work has commenced to attempt to show what the outcomes of the services 
provide in addition to the cost benefits and how people are actually benefitting. 
 
At the meeting on 17 January 2012 the draft recommendations will be determined. 
This means that further slippage of the review timescale will take place. 
 
The remaining timescale for this review is as follows; 
 
Tripartite – 26.1.12 
Final Report agreed – 6.3.12 
Executive Scrutiny – 27.3.12 
Cabinet – 19.4.12 
 
 
 
 
 
 


